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Hello Parents!

Welcome to the 2021 - 2022 school year. We
hope that you are just as excited as us to start
this year off right!

For those of you who are new to the facility or have not met us yet,

we want to start off by introducing ourselves. The Kidz Lounge is a

private female owned family based center. We offer occupation,

physical and speech therapy services to help your children

develop and master there fine motor, gross motor and

communication skills. Our licensed professionals are truly

dedicated to your children and helping them achieve their goals

while also having fun! We provided services in home, school and

center based settings.

How are services being provided?

If your child receives services through the NYC DOE it is currently

mandated that all services are provided in-person. The Kidz

Lounge will be keeping all of our current COVID-19 safety

measures in place. This includes: 

 
  



Staff and parents wearing masks and utilizing hand

sanitizer upon entering the facility 

Encouraging children who are able to tolerate wearing

masks to do so

COVID Screening upon entering facility

Implementing addition hand washing/hand sanitizer use 

Cleaning protocols throughout our facility, especially

toys/equipment between uses

Therapy sessions will be conducted in assigned rooms

and/or in larger rooms to ensure social distancing

Tele-therapy Services?
It is our current understanding that the NYCDOE is not

encouraging remote services. For parents wanting remote

services, if your are authorized, please forward that email from the

NYCDOE to the Kidz Lounge email address and we shall honor it,

if our schedule allows.

CLICK to E-mail for phone consult

mailto:thekidzloungeny@gmail.com?subject=Phone%20Consult&body=Your%20Name%3A%0A%0ARelationship%20to%20child%3A%0A%0AContact%20number%3A%0A%0Achild%27s%20age%3A%0A%0AConcerns%3A%0A
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